

The Beeches Primary School

Beech Avenue Peterborough PE1 2EH

Tel: (01733) 209877 www.beeches.peterborough.sch.uk office@beeches.peterborough.sch.uk

11th July 2018

End of Year Disco

Dear Parents/Carers

The end of year disco will take place on Friday 20th July in the upper school hall at the following times:

Years 1 and 2: from 2.00 till 3.00 pm Years 3 and 4: from 3.15 till 4.15 pm Years 5 and 6: from 4.45 till 6.00 pm

This is a ticket only event, entrance will only be allowed to those children that have a ticket. Unfortunately parents, siblings and other family members will not be permitted to enter due to fire safety restrictions.

To safeguard all children attending the parties, we require all children to be collected at the end of each party. Children will remain seated in the hall until they are located by their parents. Please ensure all children are dressed appropriately for a school event, high heeled shoes are not suitable.

Tickets are priced at £2.00 per child which will allow entrance and will include a drink and a snack. For Years 5 and 6, extra drinks and snacks will be available at 50p each. There is a limit of 100 tickets for each party due to fire safety regulations and will be sold on a first come first served basis. Once they are gone they are gone so get in quick.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. C. Butters

























